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The installation of our 12 Flock Safety 
Automatic License Plate Reader Cameras is 
now complete! These cameras are 
strategically positioned to record licenses 
plates of vehicles entering Champion 
Forest Subdivision, in order to help fight 
and deter crime.

The cameras are in place, and now  
recording data.

The data recorded can be mined by law 
enforcement to identify vehicles involved in 
crimes or suspicious activity within the 
subdivision.

The discrete design cameras are solar-
powered, the installations look like this 



Why Flock 
Safety?

Flock Cameras Capture Vehicle Images
• Over 70% of crime occurs with a vehicle, so Flock Safety is able to

capture vehicles traveling up to 75 MPH and up to 75 ft away—day 
and night.

• Cameras are often installed at neighborhood entrances to capture 
images of all incoming vehicles.

• As they pass by the camera, it captures multiple still images of each 
automobile. These images do not stay on the local device for long at 
all.

Footage Used to Help Police Solve Crime
• If a crime occurs, users can give police access to their footage to help 

pinpoint the exact vehicle involved.
• While doorbell cameras and video security footage can give 

homeowners a timeframe for when a crime happened, police need 
explicit, undeniable evidence to improve what they call “solvability.”

Privacy & Usage
• With Flock Safety, you own all the footage, and you decide who gets to 

access it. No one can monitor the footage because there is no live 
view. The footage is only used to help police capture the evidence to 
solve crime. And the data is securely stored with advanced AES-256 
encryption with our cloud provider Amazon Web Services, where it is 
automatically deleted every 30 days on a rolling basis.

• If a member of your community does not want their car to be 
captured by a Flock camera at any time, this is also an option they can 
select with the SafeList*. 

*A SafeList enrollment link is available to residents by email from PMG, our 
management company.

Information on this page is directly from the Flock Safety website: 
https://www.flocksafety.com


